
 
 
 

 

20 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Dr. Wang Xiaowen, 
 
Re: Letter of intention for “Application and development of transparent nano 
coatings with heat insulation and self-cleaning properties on glass” Project 
 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We are keenly interested in your “Transparent Nano 
Coating” products and would appreciate any additional details you can provide. We are 
exploring the possibility of conducting experimental trial applications in our village restoration 
projects, where we have recently introduced new glazing and skylights. 
 
Our village revitalisation projects in Mui Tsz Lam, Kuk Po and other Hong Kong villages are 
government-funded by the Countryside Conservation Funding Scheme (CCFS) , and the 
authorities are actively seeking new sustainable technologies to incorporate into these 
initiatives. If there is an opportunity for your company to provide real-life applications within 
one or more of our village projects, we would be thrilled to discuss this further. Successful 
demonstration for effective usage and performance will lead to wider applications in ongoing 
and future projects. 
 
Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your response. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Thomas CHUNG  
Associate Professor 
(Cantab), HKIA, RIBA, ARBUK   

 School of Architecture, The Chinese University of Hong Kong 
 


